
 

COVID-19 update 
Our hearts go out to everyone in our community and around the world, affected by these tragic events 
created by the outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19). 

FIXIT Mediations would like to offer its services for anyone affected. Conflict cannot be ignored but 
through these difficult times communications can easily break down. These conflicts can be from today’s 
events and continue to build following this unprecedented physical distancing era. 

We would like to help! 
If you are faced with a difficult situation and are at a loss, maybe we can help. 

FIXIT will contact the respective parties and attempt to schedule a video conference call to address your 
concerns. We do not want you to end up in long litigations when things get back to normal. 

For any COVID-19 cases, we are offering (free of charge) the initial contact call and the pre-mediation 
(information collecting). 

If a more involved mediation is required, we will explore the costs on individual basis as per your current 
financial situation.    

We may be able to help with … not limited to… 

• Landlord Tennant issues 
• Workplace Conflict 
• Conflict with Neighbors 
• Business contract issues 

*** If you require assistance regarding Family / Separation, please contact us and we will be deferred 
these mediations to our working partners, Clarity Divorce for their expertise and resources.*** 

All Physical distancing practices will be respected, and we will adapt to whatever technologies are 
available to you to suit your needs. 

alwhissell@fixitmediation.com 

fixitmediation.com 


